
     CHAPEL HILL CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Updates for the parents of Beechtown High School

   OCTOBER 2023

Dear Parents,
  Happy October! It is hard to believe that this month we
will be finishing up the first quarter of our school year! It
has been a great year thus far and we are incredibly proud
of our students...and you should be, too!
  This month we are doing something we have never done
before. A fundraiser! Raising funds will help to meet the
day-to-day financial needs of the school and hopefully
prepare us for growth next school year. Each family will
receive an October calendar and family and friends can
donate to CHCA according to the date they would like to
“buy” for a chance to win a gift card. For example, they
can “buy” October 20th for $20, October 5th for $5, etc.
Each date an individual purchases will earn them a chance
to win 1 out of 5 gift cards! Our students will also be
rewarded for getting their calendars filled up! Families are
welcome to fill more than one calendar if they would like.
   We are also planning a Fall Celebration on Tuesday,
October 31st. We need volunteers to help run a game
station, craft station, and snack station on that day. If you
would be interested in helping with that event, PLEASE let
us know!
   We are looking forward to another fantastic month at
CHCA! It is an honor to serve you and your families!
   

   

10/15 Tuition Due
10/20 End of 1st Quarter
10/30 Fundraiser
Calendar Due
10/31 Fall Celebration
11/7 No School  (VOTING)

-CHCA Sta
ff

October Memory Verse
Light shines on the

godly, and joy on
those whose hearts

are right. May all
who are godly rejoice

in the LORD and
praise His holy

name!
-Psalm 97:11-12

Calendar!
Mark your


